
	
	
July	6,	2020	
	
	
Dear	friends	and	members	of	the	National	Congress	of	Italian	Canadians	(NCIC-NCD),	
	
This	 is	a	very	challenging	time	for	all	of	us	as	we	try	 to	cope	with	the	overwhelming	
uncertainty	of	 the	COVID	 -19	pandemic.	 For	 the	protection	 and	well	 being	of	 family	
and	friends	of	the	NCIC	and,	 in	 line	with	the	rules	and	regulations	established	by	the	
authorities	 that	govern	us,	 the	NCIC	Program	of	Events	 for	 the	 remaining	months	of	
2020	will	be	deferred.	

Accordingly,	 we	 would	 like	 to	 let	 you	 know	 that	 the	 Annual	 General	 Meeting	 and	
Elections,	originally	scheduled	for	the	Fall	of	2020,	will	be	postponed	until	such	time	as	
all	restrictions	are	lifted.	Your	memberships,	which	were	set	to	expire	shortly,	will	also	
be	extended	throughout	the	duration	of	this	emergency	period.	

We	 understand	 the	 disappointment	 and	 impact	 of	 postponing	 these	 events,	 which	
provide	our	members	with	 the	opportunity	 to	engage	 in	 interesting	and	 informative	
exchanges.	

We	hope	that	sooner,	rather	than	later,	life	will	return	to	some	form	of	normalcy,	but	
until	 then	 it	 is	 important	 to	protect	 others	and	ourselves	by	practicing	proper	 social	
distancing	and	mandated	measures.	

	Stay	Safe!	
	
	
	
Kind	regards,	

Trina	Costantini-Powell	

President,	National	Congress	of	Italian	Canadians	(NCD)	
	


